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POLYMER NEWS 

The International Conferences concerning “The additive and auxiliaries for the rubber 
and plastics industries in 1970-1080” will be held in Brussels on 18th and 19th March 
1970. 

About two hundred and fifty specialists from eighteen countries will attend the con- 
ferences of international experts, who will give lectures relating to the scientific, tech- 
nical, economical, and commercial aspects of this important industrial branch. 

Complementary information will be available shortly by International Business Con- 
tact Club-i.b./c.c.-99 avenue Nouvelle-Brussels &Belgium. 
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